









Some of the children from Schooner Class took part in the **London Trip** last week and had an absolutely fantastic time. Despite the weather leading up to the trip, everything ran smoothly including the transport and the weather in London was mild and generally dry. Mr Roynon wanted to publically congratulate the children; he received lots of compliments on their behalf from museum staff, restaurant staff and various members of the public about what great attitudes they had and how they approached all the activities with great enthusiasm and great manners. He also wanted to thank the staff for their considerable efforts in keeping the children safe and ensuring they made some great life long memories and the parent who supported the trip.

























